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Minutes of Special Site Walk Meeting

The Wilton Conservation Commission held a Special Meeting on March 31, 
2017 at 10am on Lot H-19 to examine and discuss a proposed wet land 
crossing. 

Call to Order: Chairman Bart Hunter called the meeting to order at 10:10am 

Those attending were:
 Members: Alan Preston, Bart Hunter, Jeff Stone, Jennifer Beck, Joe 

Broyles. 
 Visitors: Rob Degan, Monadnock Survey; Michael McGonegal

The Commissioners examined a proposed wet land crossing on Lot H-19 South 
West of Gage Rd. Surveyor Rob Degan indicated that a proposed driveway 
would go over an already existing logging DES permitted crossing. He noted that 
the logging occurred during the summer of 2016.  The plan calls for two 15” 
culverts, where the inflow and out flow will be level with the ground to allow critter
crossing. The use of two culverts reduces the height of the finished grade while 
maintaining the desired flow. The impacted wet land is a shallow sheet flow 
approximately 10ft wide at the time of the visit. The chosen site for the driveway 
provides the narrowest possible crossing point.  

Jennifer Beck made a motion that the Commission accept the plan as presented.
Jeff Stone seconded the motion. Vote to accept the plan carried unanimously.

Chairman Hunter signed the DES application and initialed the plan.

Adjournment
 A motion to adjourn was moved, seconded and passes. Chairman Bart 

Hunter adjourned the meeting at 10:25am.

Respectfully submitted,

Bart Hunter acting recorder 
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